
Kia ora koutou, 

Welcome to our new students.

Community Survey
Thanks to the twenty one people who completed our survey and the three people who
attended our Whanau Hui.  It was reassuring to see our feedback shows our community is
happy with the way our school currently provides teaching and learning.  We have had a
few suggestions which we will take on board - Orewa Beach School Board of Trustees

Reminder - Teacher Only Day 17th November
Please remember our students are not to come to school on Friday 17th of November as
our teachers will be in Professional Development Training.

Principal Appointment
Please be assured this is a thorough process.   We are going through an external provider,
Mr Ken Ward, who is an experienced Principal and Principal Appointments provider.  This
process is being done in a robust and timely manner.  Applications close on the 3rd of
November and we look forward to sharing any updates with you.   Andrea Fitness - Board
of Trustees Presiding Member.

Hats
A reminder that during Term 4 it is compulsory for students to wear a hat outside. “No hat,
no play.”

Crossing
Please remember to use our school crossing before and after school. Our crossing patrol is
there for all of our student's safety.   Please make sure you utilise this service.
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What's on ?

Tue 31st Kea Zoo Trip

Thur 2nd Interschool TAG
Fri 3rd Te Kotahitanga Trip
Fri 3rd Gumboot Friday
Thur 9th Year 4-6 Athletics Day
Fri 10th  final day for Scholastic
Book Orders
Tue 14th School photos
Fri 17th Teacher Only Day
Thur 23rd Interschool Athletics
Tue 28th BOT Meeting
Wed 29th Kea & Weka Surfing day
Thur 30th Kea & Weka Surfing day

Thur 7th Year 0-3 Athletics day
Fri 8th End of Year BBQ
Thur 14th Year 6 Camp
Fri 15th Year 6 Camp
Tues 19th Last Day of Term 12pm
finish.

October

November

December

He waka eke noa: We are all in this together

Arohanui.
Katherine Pascoe - Principal
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